
 

Good morning, Murphy Creek! 
 

 

There will be a special Board Meeting on Monday, October 5, 2020 at 6:30 pm via 

Zoom.  The limited purpose of the meeting is to discuss the court's findings and to 

strategize the District's response due to the limited window of time to respond.   

 

The Board anticipates entering into Executive Session to discuss attorney-

privileged matters for most of the meeting.  

 

Register in advance for this webinar: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ydQt9JE-QwyGqOu3mwAnwQ 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the webinar. 

 

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Shannon Torgerson, CMCA, AMS 

Sr. District Manager 
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